
 
 

 
 

13 December 2018 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Om Sri Sai Ram.  

With Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba’s infinite grace, the SSIO is delighted to introduce a 

new initiative – SAI (Self-Awareness and Inspiration) Summer Series: An international 

retreat in Prasanthi Nilayam every summer around Guru Poornima.  

SAI SUMMER SERIES 

SAI Summer Series will be focused on personal transformation topics and activities. 

Typical programmes will include: Group spiritual practices, eminent speakers, unique 

experience-sharing sessions, workshops, service activities and guided visits to key sites 

around Prasanthi Nilayam, among others. A parallel programme for children of 

participants will also be provided. Registration is required.  

2019 EVENT 

The first SAI Summer Series event will take place from 17th to 21st July 2019, starting the 

day after Guru Poornima. We extend a loving invitation to all SSIO members to participate 

in this blessed opportunity, hosted in the very Abode of Supreme Peace, at the lotus feet 

of our beloved Mother Sai. Event registration and further details will be provided in 

January 2019.  

An event flyer is attached to this letter for easy reference and sharing with others. 

 

 

With loving regards, 

Narendranath Reddy, M.D. 

Chairman, Prasanthi Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love All   Serve All    Help Ever   Hurt Never 


